From: ian.plackett Sent: 08 February 2020 18:01
To: A38 Derby Junctions <a38derbyjunctions@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> Subject: A38 roadworks project</a38derbyjunctions@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Dear Sir/madam,
I am concerned about the misery this will cause me getting to my job which is at the
The last time I complained, it was about the 5 lamps project. I was informed the main reason was for road safety. Yet more accidents have been reported since. And traffic hasn't been improved.
The Markeaton island was another expensive project which to many people has not improved anything.
How many millions have been wasted on road projects. Traffic congestion can be moved but if doesn't go away it's just further along.
We need to stop wasting money.
I can drive to work on a Friday in half the time. Employers should encourage people to stagger working hours on the busier days.
Regards.
lan
Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.